
Mexico City, April 26th, 2022

Alfredo Emmanuel Hench Cabrera
Institute of Physics
Universidad Autónoma de Puebla

I am pleased to inform you that your contribution "SILICON-BASED ELECTROCHEMICAL
SENSOR FOR AMMONIA IN SOLUTION" by  Alfredo Emmanuel Hench Cabrera, Enrique
Quiroga González,  has been accepted in symposium D4, Advances In Functional
Semiconducting Materials  at the XXX International Materials Research Congress, to be held
in Cancun in August 14 - 19, 2022.

The presentation has been accepted in the Poster Presentation modality. Remember that in
order to include your abstract in the congress program you must confirm your participation
no later than May 22th by choosing the modality you will present your abstract(s); you can
do this from your IMRC account.

Organizers of the Symposium
"Advances In Functional Semiconducting Materials"

Velumani Subramaniam, Oomman K. Varghese, Abdelhadi Kassiba, Jorge E. Conde
Díaz
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